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May 2017 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
Pre-K will end the 2016-2017 school year with a bang! Franklin Elementary students will 

study  three different units during May:shadows, reflections and oceans.  Our little eagles will 

have a deep understanding of why we see shadows and reflections  and  what things call the 

ocean home. Our students will practice rhyming words as well as focus on letter sounds Xx and 

Zz. We are kindergarten ready! 

Professional Development 

We believe in continuous improvement at Franklin Elementary. The Texas PTA will provide 

True Colors professional development this month to help us understand ourselves better and 

build healthier relationships. Cindy Darden will assist us with our technology integration goal by 

sharing the SAMR lesson plan format with our staff. During our PLCs, we will discuss scoring 

observable assessments focusing on literacy writing and social emotional development. 

Upcoming Events 
 Teacher Appreciation- May 1st-5th 

 Nurse's Day- May 10th 

 Skelton Visits- May 17th 

 Spring Relay- May 17th 

 Fun Stations- May 19th 

 Transition Day- May 22nd 

 Fun Day- May 25th 

 Last Day of School- May 26th 

 PreK Round Up- May 30th & May 31st 

 

 

Enrollment 
Head Start 51  
Prekindergarten 129 
Total  180 

Attendance 
96% 
 


